

300 Albert Street Port Moody, B.C., V3H 2M5 School District 43 (Coquitlam) 604-939-6656 Fax: 604-937-8057

A Tradition of Excellence

To Secondary School Principals

International Baccalaureate Program

We depend on you to ensure that your grade 9 students and their parents are aware of the school district's International Baccalaureate Program at Port Moody Secondary. We make a promise that this program for talented and highly motivated students is equally accessible for qualified students from all parts of the school district. It is essential that your students and parents have the information that they need to make the most appropriate choices regarding future educational programs.

We would appreciate it if you would circulate the following information through your school newsletter(s) and PAC. Thank you for your assistance in ensuring that your students have access to this information.

Sincerely,

S. Lenihan

slenihan@sd43.bc.caI.B. Coordinator, Port Moody Secondary

School District No. 43 (Coquitlam)

International Baccalaureate Program

Information Meeting for Grade 8 and 9 Students and Parents

Monday, January 5th or Wednesday, January 7th, 2015

7:00 to 8:30 p.m. at Port Moody Secondary School

Students interested in entering the IB Program for talented and highly motivated students should attend one of these meetings to receive all pertinent information. There will be an opportunity for students and parents to ask teachers and students questions about the IB Program. All registration information will be available at these meetings. Information about Port Moody Secondary and the IB Program can be found on the web at pmssblues.net and www.ibo.org.